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Journeying Together in Christ 

19 October 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

  

This half-term, we are setting pupils a geographical challenge! 

  

In Year 2, pupils learn to locate the continents and major oceans of the world. A fun way for 

pupils to test this knowledge is by playing the following online game: 

  

https://www.geoguessr.com/vgp/3188 

  

Over half term, we are challenging pupils to complete this game accurately and in the shortest 

possible time. Pupils from any year group can have a go. In our first week back after half 

term, pupils will be given the opportunity, if they wish, to complete the quiz in front of their 

classmates to show them how accurately and quickly they can do it. On Friday the 3rd of 

November, we will hold a special assembly where a selection of pupils from across the school 

will compete against each other to crown an overall champion. 

  

Parents/carers, you can get involved too by having a go and sending in your best time for your 

child to share with their class. 

  

Thank you for your continued support. 

  

 

 

 

 

Miss Cooper 

Geography Lead 
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